Mr. and Mrs. A. Zaraian

181 Grand Avenue

Hackensack, New Jersey 07601
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Zaraian:

Thank vou for vour generous donation of $25.00
(twenty-five dollars) which you kindly gave to St.
Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the jovous occasion of
Easter. Such commitment is a true sign that Christ
is indeed with His Church.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones in

the coming year.

With prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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